
 

February 7, 2017 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Clay Aurand, Chairperson 

House Committee on Education 

Statehouse, Room 286-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Aurand: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2212 by House Committee on Education 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2212 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2212 would extend the sunset date for the Postsecondary Technical Education 

Authority from June 30, 2017, to June 30, 2022. 

 

 The State Board of Regents estimates HB 2212 would extend the appropriation currently 

authorized for the Postsecondary Technical Education Authority beyond FY 2017.  

Appropriations of $19,045 and $19,057 from the State General Fund are currently reflected in 

The FY 2018 Governor’s Budget Report for FY 2018 and FY 2019, respectively.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Kelly Oliver, Board of Regents 


